
Re: City of Hot Springs Utilities 2020 Pretreatment Report

 Dennis, 

City of Hot Springs' Jan 2021 Pretreatment Program Annual Report was received, reviewed, and deemed complete and
compliant according to the repor�ng requirements of 40 CFR 403.12(i).

Thank you for your �mely submi�al. If you have any ques�ons or concerns on this ma�er, please feel free to contact me.

Kindly,

Adam Yates | State Pretreatment Coordinator
Division of Environmental Quality | Office of Water Quality
5301 Northshore Drive | North Li�le Rock, AR 72118
t: (501) 682-0617 | e: yates@adeq.state.ar.us 

From: Dennis Brunson <DBrunson@cityhs.net> 
Sent: Friday, January 29, 2021 10:34 AM 
To: Yates, Adam 
Subject: City of Hot Springs U�li�es 2020 Pretreatment Report
 
Good Morning Adam,
 
Please find the following a�achment. If you have any ques�ons and/or concerns, please let me know.
 
Thanks,
 
Dennis R. Brunson
Pretreatment Coordinator
Industrial Pretreatment Division
City of Hot Springs U�li�es
501-262-1881 ext 2861
501-520-9267 (Cell)
501-262-0339 fax
www.cityhs.net
 
 
 
This email, including any a�achment (s) to it, is confiden�al and intended solely for the use of the individual  or en�ty to
which it is addressed. If you have received this email in error, please no�fy the sender immediately. The City of Hot Springs

Yates, Adam
Thu 4/29/2021 3:11 PM

To:Dennis Brunson <DBrunson@cityhs.net>;

Cc:McWilliams, Carrie <mcwilliamsc2@adeq.state.ar.us>; Healey, Richard <HEALEYR@adeq.state.ar.us>; Ramsey, David
<RAMSEY@adeq.state.ar.us>; Allen-Daniel, Leslie <ALLEN-DANIEL@adeq.state.ar.us>;

mailto:yates@adeq.state.ar.us


does not accept liability for any damage caused by any virus transmi�ed by this email. The recipient should check this email
and any a�achment (s) for the presence of viruses.
 




















